

Item (a)	Discussion and Decisions (b)	Action (c)
4 Fellow's Feedback	<u>Feedback.</u> The Fellows Steward announced that the Fellows are very happy and lunch has more Fellows attending. Wednesday evening dinners are very popular and they are all satisfied. Marie Bouvier asked if Fellows could book in earlier for their dinners. Douglas Hedley will email all Fellows to advise them to do this.	Fellows Steward
5 MCR Feedback	<u>General.</u> No update	

6
UCS
Feedback

The stand in UCS rep informed the committee that they were very happy with the Food Boxes being sent to isolating students and wanted to thank Catering. One question they had from students was the use by date for the frozen foods and some vegetarian boxes had non-vegetarian food put in F1 9.96 Tf1 0 G[C]4(ater)-64ter

Item (a)	Discussion and Decisions (b)	Action (c)
8 AOB	The stand in UCS Representative suggested that all UCS students going to Formal Halls should do a lateral flow test before attending to stop the spread of the virus.	UCS Rep
8 Future Meetings	1. The next meeting will be on 11 th May 2022 at 09:30 am in the Godwin Room.	All to Note

L L CORKE
Catering Manager
Chair
Ext 33227

Distribution:

Marie Bouvier (Front of House Manager)
Lee Corke (Catering Manager)
Douglas Hedley (Fellows' Steward)
Samantha Hodder (MCR Representative)
Amy Howell (UCS Representative)
Martha Roberts (Staff Representative)
Ashley Sargent (Head Chef)
Paula Yardy Saban (Secretary)

Copy to:

Loretta Minghella (Master)
Lily Rafalin (UCS President)
David Ball (Bursar)
Samantha Mason (MCR President)